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Steveston Interchange Project 
Northbound Off-Ramp Lane Closures for Drainage Work 

March 2025   
Ground improvement and drainage activities are currently in progress as we move forward with 
Phase 2 construction of the new five-lane Steveston Interchange.  

Starting Monday, March 31, 2025 and lasting 
for approximately two weeks, crews will 
require nightly lane closures on the 
northbound off-ramp to accommodate 
drainage work.   

At least one lane will remain open on the 
ramp at all times, existing turning movements 
will be maintained, and signage will be in 
place to direct traffic. No significant traffic 
delays are expected.  

There will be no impact to the bus stop on the 
east side of the off-ramp.  

The work will be conducted overnight to 
minimize traffic impacts.   

 

 

Drivers are reminded that while Phase 2 of the Steveston Interchange Project is under 
construction, the northbound loop ramp will be closed with a two-lane left turn signal onto the 
northside ramp detour in place.  

 

See Page 2 for more details. 
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What to Expect  

 

Timing  
> Beginning March 31 for 

approximately two weeks  

Hours of Work 
> 10 p.m. to 5 a.m. 

 

Traffic 
> Lane reduction on 

northbound off-ramp 
> Northbound loop ramp to 

remain closed 
> Two-lane left turn signal onto 

the northside ramp detour in 
place 

 

 

Impacts/Interruptions  
> Increase in construction 

vehicles 
 

 
For the most up-to-date Project information on traffic impacts, visit the Highway 99 Tunnel 
Program website. If you have construction-related questions, please email 
StevestonProject@flatironcorp.com or call 1-888-270-1075 (24/7). 

 

http://www.highway99tunnel.ca/
https://www.highway99tunnel.ca/current-work/

	Steveston Interchange Project
	March 2025
	Ground improvement and drainage activities are currently in progress as we move forward with Phase 2 construction of the new five-lane Steveston Interchange.
	What to Expect


